
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Nursery Learning Letter   
Term 1 – 14/6/19 

 
 

Next Week 
 
Next week we will be reading the story 

‘The way back home.’ 
We will be: 

• Making our own spaceships. 
• Making rocket fruit skewers. 

• Writing a list of what we would 
take to space. 

• Retelling the story. 
• Counting spacemen and 
matching them to the correct 

rocket. 
 

 

This Week 
 

This week we have been reading the 
story of  ‘Whatever Next’ 

We have been: 
• Making our own rockets.  

• Ordering the story. 
• Making shape rockets. 
• Retelling the story. 

• Having a bears picnic on the 
moon.  

• Ordering numbers on a rocket. 
 

 

  

Stay and Plays 
 

Next week the stay and play sessions will begin for children moving to Reception in 
September. This is the chance for you and your child to meet their new teacher 

and explore their classroom.  
Each child has been given two sessions for you to attend with them. We will put lists 

up in the Nursery if you are unsure of when these are. If your child is usually in 
Nursery during this time then we will take them to their new classroom where you 

can meet them.  
The Reception teachers are really looking forward to meeting you all! 

 

 Transition Meetings 
 

As this is our final term we have lots of 
transition events coming up to support 
your child to transition to the next year 

group. These will also provide you with lots 
of information about Nursery and 

Reception. 
 

For children who are staying in Nursery 
next year there is a transition meeting on 

Friday 21st June at 4:00pm in the main 
hall. Please enter through the main office. 

 
These meetings will provide you with 
information about Nursery and a tour 

around the classrooms will be provided.  
 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Friday 21st June- Nursery Transistion 
Meeting – 4pm in the main hall. 

 
Sports Day- Thursday 11th July times to 

follow 
 
 


